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“Project for GHG emission reduction by thermal oxidation of HFC 23 in Gujarat, 
India” (0001):   

1. The Board agreed to undertake a review of the “Project for GHG emission reduction 
by thermal oxidation of HFC 23 in Gujarat, India”.  

2. The Board further agreed that the scope of the review relating to issues associated 
with validation requirements shall seek clarification on whether:  

(a) The last letter concerning the approval by the host Party of voluntary 
participation (dated 10 November 2004) which was attached to the letter submitted by the 
DOE on 10 November 2004, actually replaces the original conditional approval of voluntary 
participation (dated 5 January 2004);  

(b) With reference to the requirements stipulated in paragraph 1, Appendix A of 
CDM the modalities and procedures, the following statement of the DOE (Société Générale 
de Surveillance UK Ltd. (SGS)) is appropriate and elaborate on possible implications:  of the 
appropriateness and possible implications of the following statement of the DOE:  “The 
validation is based on the information made available to us and the engagement conditions 
detailed in this report.  SGS has requested and obtained all information needed in its 
professional judgement to reach the above opinion.  However, SGS cannot be held liable by 
any party for decisions made or not made based on any incorrect results arising from 
misleading or false information supplied to it”; 

(c) Possible implications as to the effect of HCFC 22 as a greenhouse gas have 
been appropriately treated in the CDM-PDD.  

3. The Board requested Mr. Richard Muyungi and Ms. Marina Shvangiradze to be 
responsible for supervising the review of this project activity.  The review team will call on 
outside expertise, as appropriate. 
 
 


